To Whom It May Concern,

I am the Extra Curricular Activities Master and a Visual Arts
teacher of Saint Antonius Primary School. In the past term, we
decided to develop the ceramic into our Visual Art subject in our
school but we found that we lacked of ceramic knowledge to
handle the project. Fortunately, we have chosen the right
partner to work with, that is Hearty Ceramic Supply Company.
They really gave us a big hand in our ceramic function and
development. After the cooperation with Hearty Ceramic Supply
Company, I can truly say that they are professional, reliable,
cordial supplier. Furthermore, they provided high quality
services and products to us. In the future, I really hope that we
can have a long-term cooperation with them.

Best Regards,
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Cheung Ling Hong
(SAPS Extra Curricular Activities Master)
oth August, 2011
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